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Dear All, this week we have been talking about Lunar New year, we have been 
using red and gold paper and paints as these colours are considered lucky. 
We have been retelling the story of how the years got their animal names 
and have found out the animal year for when we were born. We have also 
been birdwatching; at the beginning of the week, we made a bird hide and we 
have been sitting quietly inside to count the birds that visit our woodland 
area. Some of the children chose to go on adventures on Wednesday and 
Thursday visiting the Quarry and the woods. 

 

 

Families Favourite Songs 

This week we have 
enjoyed listening to 
James’s Dad’s favourite 
song –  

Romeo and Juliet by 
Dire Straits 

Next week we will pick a 
new song from the box. 
Don’t forget to add 
your favourite in the 
box at the front of the 
Nursery. 

 

 

 

Sliding down the muddy 
bank on an adventure. 

 

 

 
 

Looking for birds Retelling the Lunar 
New Year Story 

In the bird hide. 

Watching vehicles at 
the Quarry 


